
Ready To Take Your Exams?
Since 2020, the Department of Pesticide Regulation 
(DPR) has administered examinations at 
computer-based testing centers throughout 
California. Once you have applied for an exam 
through DPR, you will be contacted by email with the 
information needed to schedule your own exam.

See below for a list
of testing sites. 
New sites were 
added this year!

Are You Ready For Your Exams?
Once your examination is referred by DPR, you will receive an email from no-reply@psiexams.com. This email includes 
important information about how to schedule your examinations. Be sure to check your email’s spam/junk folder if you do 
not receive this email in a timely manner. The computer-based testing center appointment scheduler allows you to pick an 
examination location, date, and time of your choice!
This is the current list of PSI Examination Sites (updated 8/1/2023):

• Agoura Hills
• Arcata
• Atascadero
• Bakersfield
• Calimesa
• Carson
• Diamond Bar
• El Monte – Santa Fe Springs
• Fresno
• Irvine
• Lawndale
• Modesto
• Redding
• Riverside
• Roseville
• Sacramento
• San Diego
• San Francisco
• Santa Clara
• Santa Rosa
• Stockton
• Union City
• Ventura
• Visalia
• Walnut Creek

For questions, please email LicenseMail@cdpr.ca.gov

mailto: LicenseMail@cdpr.ca.gov



